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To:

Parents

Fr:

Beth McCarthy

Date:
October 14, 2009
Kindergarten Registration will be held this week.  If your child will be entering Kindergarten in September 2010, please visit the school during the morning to register him/her for school.  You will need to bring their immunization card and either a birth certificate or Medicare Card for proof of age.

Our Fundraising Campaign will be wrapping up this week.  Please make sure that all orders/money is returned to the school no later than this Friday, October 16th. We want to ensure that the items are received and sent home before Christmas.  In order to do that, we must have the order ready to go by Friday afternoon.  Thank you for participating in this year’s fundraiser.
The Grade 3 students will be going on a field trip to Kouchibouguac National Park on Tuesday, October 20th.  They will be leaving the school at 8:50 a.m. and returning at approximately 2:00 p.m.  Please dress warm and pack a lunch.
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Picture retakes will be held on Monday, October 26rd in the morning.   Please send us a note if your child requires retakes.
We are still collecting food items for the food bank this week.
We have been invited to visit the Haunted House at the Community College on October 23nd.  This will be our special end of the month activity.  All children who have received less than four detention slips this month are eligible to participate.  We will be leaving the school at 10:30 and returning at 1:30.  Students are welcome to wear their Halloween costumes to this event.  Parents are more than welcome to come and help out.
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